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Dear Friends and Neighbors, 
 

When you call 911, we will respond with the training, equipment and heart to deliver on a promise that 
has been good for over 76 years: to serve our community with emergency medical services that are 
professional, compassionate, and free of charge.  

HOW WELL DO YOU KNOW WASHINGTON AMBULANCE ASSOCIATION? 
Our volunteer Emergency Medical Technicians and 
Responders are highly trained and adhere to the same 
quality standards as professional, paid EMS. We follow 
protocols established by the state's Office of Emergency 
Medical Services and work under the direction of Medical 
Control. We are required to review mandated training 
annually and renew our certification every three years. 

1 
We have made some major 
investments in our service over the 
past two years. We upgraded to a 
two ambulance service at the start 
of 2017. The second ambulance has given everyone greater peace of mind as we 
are able to handle simultaneous emergencies, and calls with multiple patients, 
without having to hope neighboring services are available to respond.  We have 
purchased a new Stryker Power Stretcher and Power Load for A1. This makes 
transfers in and out of the ambulance much safer for our patients and crew. Just 
these three items total $300,000. 

We are your Emergency Medical Services and so much more! 
We are overseeing your safety and well-being behind the scenes too. 
We provide standby medical coverage at several events a year. Look 
for us at local trail races, regattas, and gatherings.  

We provide free CPR and First Aid Courses. Are you 
ready to help save a life? Please contact us to take a class! 
This autumn we had some fun promoting classes and 
raising awareness at the Fall Harvest Festival. Thank you to 
everyone who stopped by and said hello. We are excited to 
announce we repeated this year as Champions in the 
Annual Scarecrow Competition.  

Team work makes the Dream work! We train and work cooperatively with Washington Volunteer Fire 
Department, our regional paramedic program -- Campion Ambulance Medic 4, and Hartford Hospital's 
Life Star Aero-Medical Helicopter. Don't be fooled by the small town or the volunteer service. We want 
you to know we are EMS Strong and ready to respond! 

ACTIVE RESPONDERS 

Adam Woodruff, Chief 
Heidi Johnson, Assistant Chief 
Bill Hickey, Captain  
 

Fred Cheney 
Jorge Criollo 
Morgen Fisher 
Debbie Forese 
Deborah Griesbach  
Anne Martin 
Jim McDonough  
Sara Osborne 
John (Jack) Pascal 
Tim Ruh 
Jim Schultz 
Jennifer Stirbl 
Frank Tomczyk 
Hank Vallely 
Mo Van Moffaert  
Susan Wallace  
Philip Wildman 
Linda Williams 
Duncan Woodruff 

SUPPORTING CREW 
 

Susan Schultz, Secretary 
Gail Covillion 
Paloma Criollo  
Tara Ewers  
Jeff Gueniat 
Jill Linder 
Marcia Schultz  
Beverly Weaving 
Steve Wright 

STUDENT TRAINEES 

Amber Bennett 
Brandan Cheney 
Helen Quillen 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
Philip Wildman, President 
Terry Tiernan, Treasurer 
George Auchincloss 
Joe Fredlund 
Robert H. Futh, Jr. 
Richard J. Kaylor, Jr. 
Mark Lyon 
John Quist  
Adam Woodruff 
Darcy Wright-Campbell 
Harry Wright 

Accident Prevention While it is rewarding to serve our 
town as EMS, there are difficulties. One of the hardest 
aspects of being an EMT in our hometown is seeing the 
long-term impact of major accidents on our patients and 
their families, many of whom we know well. We know 
that one fall can be the difference between a couple 
having a happy, independent retirement in their dream 
home and a very different and difficult future. We know 
that the time it takes to glance at a text message while 
driving is enough time with eyes off the road to end a 
life. Not all accidents can be prevented. However, 
because falls and motor vehicle accidents are 
consistently the #1 and #2 reasons for our dispatches, 
and because of the human cost and heartache they 
cause, we wish to raise awareness and offer some tips 
that could possibly prevent some accidents. 

Our needs in 2019 We've been able to fill in some gaps with upgrades to everyday 
medical equipment but we still have more we need to purchase. After years of use, 
equipment is prone to wear and tear so it needs to be replaced. A1 needs a new backup 
camera system and upgraded EKG/monitor. Ambulances need communication 
upgrades including new portable radios and Wi-Fi routers. We hope to raise funds toward a 
LUCAS chest compression system for A1. We also need winter gear to keep our 
responders safe and warm.  

How you can help us Washington Ambulance Association is a non-profit 501(c)(3). Your donation is tax deductible to the extent 
allowable by law. We have a variety of recognition levels and greatly appreciate any financial support you can provide during this 
annual fund drive. You may choose to make a donation in memory of a loved one or in honor of a community member. Donations 
gladly accepted by check or you may visit our website to make a donation by credit card. Your contributions will make a difference. 

Thank you for taking the time to read our report and learn more about us! 

Follow us on social media 

Want to live a greener life? Please join 
our email list. We can send our annual 
appeal and newsletters to your inbox. 

Contact us 
info@washingtonambulance.org 

Our goals for 2019 Recruitment efforts are continuing. It is a challenge to staff two ambulances 24/7. 
This is especially true during the day. We hope to attract new members when we host another EMT Course in 
Washington next year. Do you have an interest in EMS? Please contact us, we will gladly meet with you, tour our 
ambulances, and provide insight on classes and certification. Course tuition is reimbursed by WAA should you 
become an active member and responder. Accept the challenge...EMT is the hardest job you'll ever love. 



LIFE SAVER  ($10,000 +)      HONORARY CREW ($5,000 to $9,999) 
Louise W. King        Anonymous (1) 

       Gould Family Foundation 

SPECIAL RESPONDER ($1,000 to $4,999) 
Anonymous (1) 
Chrissy Armstrong and Ben Nickoll 
John and Darcy Beyer 
George Bitar and Claudia Fleming 
Alma and Walter Carlson 
Michael Caroe  

Connecticut Community Foundation 
Linda Allard Gallen 
Jane Whitney Gruson 
The Gunnery 
Susan and Murray Haber 
Melvyn and Janet Lewinter  

Paula and Eric Madoff 
Edward E. and Marie L. Matthews 
    Foundation 
Kurt and Caroline Palmer 
Kirsten Peckerman 
Virginia S. Risley Family Fund  

Marty Rook 
Rumsey Hall School 
David Shapiro and Abigail Pogrebin 
Daniel Sherr and Margaret Ferguson 
Mark and Glynn Snow 
Lee and Cynthia Vance Foundation  

FAMILY ($500 TO $999) 
Anonymous (1) 
Richard and Pamela Cantor 
Bill and Marjorie Coleman 
Connecticut Public Schools Rowing 
    Association, Inc. 
Michael Dennis and Katherine 
    Wenning 
Christine Engel and Allen Fossbender 
Henry E. Ference 
Anne S. Fuchs 

Philip Grausman 
Doug and Judy Hamilton 
Marion Hawley 
Anne and John Herrmann 
Michael and Rachel Jacobellis 
Steven James and  
    David Lewandowski 
John and Kathryn Kehoe 
Stewart and Leila Klein 
Ruth Krajnak 

Tillie Page Laird 
Kenneth and Patricia Lobianco 
Gregory Maniatis 
The Mnuchin Foundation 
Marjorie G. Neuwirth 
John Olear 
Jack and Casey Pascal 
Diana and Eugene Pinover 
Roger and Sally Ranieri 
Neil and Allison Rubler 

Andrew Shapiro and Carolyn Setlow 
David Solomon 
Steep Endurance LLC 
Adam Tomazos 
Frank and Debbee Tomczyk 
The Rotary Club of Washington 
The White Horse Country Pub & 
    Restaurant 
Frances C. Whitehead 
Michael and Renee Wortzman 

GOOD FRIEND ($250 TO $499) 
Ruth M. Alex 
Daniel and Stacie Allen 
Philip and Linda Andryc 
Aspetuck Animal Hospital 
Penny and Bill Bardel 
Joan and Jeffrey Barist 
Elizabeth Bedrosian 
Bruce Birenboim 
Sandra Breakstone and  
    Ron Garfunkel 
Robert and Angie Brown 
Ann M. Burton 
Peter B. Canoni 
Richard O. Carey 
Andrew and Cathy Carron 
Linc and Lynette Cornell 
Timothy J. Daly 

John Davidson 
William and Joan Davidson 
Mary and George Davis 
Devereux Glenholme School 
Laura Driscoll 
Valerie Friedman and Frank Adams 
Sidney Funston 
Neophytos and Stavroula Ganiaris 
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph L. Gitterman III 
Wendy and James Gorman 
Axel and Anna Hansen 
Bill Houldin 
Peter and Hilary Houldin 
Joanne Jacobson 
Dr. Ruth Jaffe 
Susan and Larry Kessler 

Gene and Barbara Kohn 
Robert Levande and Andrea Brown 
William Liese and Mark Mobley 
Dan Lufkin 
Ecton and Betsy Manning 
Phil and Susan Markert 
The Mayflower Grace 
Serge L. Miller 
Neeltran, Inc 
Jerry O'Brien 
Our Lady of Perpetual Help Parish 
Robert L. Parker and  
    Peter E. Rogness 
John and Laura Patterson 
John and Pam Quist 
Madeline F. Revere 
Charles and Barbara Robinson 

Salem Covenant Church 
Alan Sandals and Alisa Field 
John and Carol Santoleri 
Jodi Schwartz and Steven Richman 
Pamela Seymon and Robert Schumer 
Janet Showalter 
Mitchell and Randi Solomon 
Michael and Marjorie Stern 
Terence and Wanda Tiernan 
Titus Park Garage 
TrailHeads 
Bill and Melinda Vanden Heuvel 
Washington Republican Town  
    Committee 
Linda and Marty Wasserstein 
Darcy Wright and  
    Christopher Campbell 

SUPPORTER ($100 TO $249) 
Anonymous (7) 
Donett and James Aaby 
John and Valerie Aiello 
Danielle and Anthony Amato 
Walter and Patricia Anderson 
Aspetuck Gardens LLC 
Susan and Sam Averill 
Nancy Babington 
Paul and Anne Baiocchi 
Gary May and Betsy Baker 
Stephanie Balben 
Anthony Bedini 
Raymond and Roberta Beech 
Pete and Cheryl Bennett 
Marko Beznosiuk and Cherra Wyllie 
George and Barbara Blake 
Jennifer Bol 
Peter Bonachea 
Marlene and Norman Brachfeld 
Stephen and Wanda Brighenti 
James O. Brown, Jr. and Alice Carroll 
Anthony Bruzzese and Mark Egan 
Edward and Frances Caco 
John Cafaro 
Arthur Caldara 
Diane Chase and Donna Ocif 
Janet D. Chenery 
Stefan and Carole Churyk 
Hollis Clark 
Jared R. Clark 
David and Nora Connolly 
Gary M. Cooper 
Robert Copen and Tal Fagin 
Steven and Sally Cornell 
Jorge and Hilary Criollo  

Brighid Davidson and John Aitken 
Patricia Curtin and Edmond Genest 
Michael and Betsy Deluca 
Martha Devine 
Lawrence and Elizabeth Dexheimer 
Josephine C. Dobkin 
Jim Dobson 
Dorothy and Robert Doran 
Norman S. Drubner 
Richard G. Dutton 
Natalie H. Dyer 
Natalie Scott Dyer 
Camp Chinqueka –  
    Eagle Rock Day Camp 
Noel and Starr Evans 
Philip and Gretchen Farmer 
Jean and Ellen Fitzgerald 
Andrew C. Flatt 
Mr. and Mrs. J. Winston Fowlkes III 
Linda and Paul Frank 
Michelle and Jeff Frankland 
Theodore and Patricia Garnett 
William and Dale Genovese 
Judith Gorra 
David Greene and Roberta Robbins 
James L. Greenfield 
Deborah and David Griesbach 
Steve and Holly Haas 
Hanggi & Company CPAs, LLC 
Carol and John Harrison 
Leeanne Hasbrouck 
Donald Henderson, Jr. 
Helga A. Hershey 
Betty Hinckley 
Keith and Ellen Hinkley 

Randi H. Hoffman 
Benjamin and Julie Hollander 
Hopkins Vineyard Triathlon 
Damaris and John Horan 
Allan C. Howard 
Kathleen R. Hubbard 
Helen and Derek Hughes 
Charles and Susan Jackson 
Michael and Patricia Jackson 
Susan L. Jahnke 
Sarah Jenkins and Erica Ryland 
Walter L. Johnson, III 
Andrew and Elizabeth Johnson 
Charlotte Johnson and Joan Gauthey 
Dick and Joanette Johnson 
Eliot and Stephanie Johnson 
Jay and Cynthia Kassis 
Lesley and Bill King 
Klemm Real Estate 
Deborah W. Kunhardt 
Henry W. Kunhardt 
Dennis Kyte 
Charles and Judith La Muniere 
Ralph P. Lawson III 
James K. Leonard 
Jerry and Judith Lerman 
Joe and Kathy Linley 
Litchfield Bancorp 
Gary and Ann Lord 
Richard J. Lorenti 
William and Wendy Luers 
Alice Maggin and  
    Richard Wayne Nelson 
Louis and Janice Magnoli 
Laureen and Pete Marcucio 

Douglas Martin 
Michele Martyn  
Jason and Julie McKay 
Elsie McTiernan 
Dale and Marvin Meltzer 
Harold and Louise Meyer 
James Mitchell 
John J. Muckstadt 
Shaun T. Nettleton 
New Milford Tennis and Swim Club 
Mike and Eliza Paolucci 
Susan and John Payne 
Sally Gooch Paynter 
Phillips H. Payson 
Mary Elizabeth Peck 
John Peterson 
Viola S. Philip 
Ron Potterww 
Alexander and Drika Purves 
Raymond and Mary Suzanne Reich 
Marsha Reid 
Peter and Maggie Repplier 
Catherine Klema and David Resnick 
Tom and Beth Rickart 
Nicholas and Mary Ann Rimbocchi 
Ken and Heather Rohrman 
Tom Rosenwald 
Jane and Emery Roth II 
Mark and Sharon Ruchman 
Arthur and Mary Sachs 
Gary Santmire 
Stephen Saxl and Alice Naude 
Richard E. Schlosberg 
Craig and Susan Schoon 
Sheldon and Susan Schultz 

WE SALUTE ALL OF OUR GENEROUS DONORS. THANK YOU!

SUPPORTER ($100 TO $249) 
Robert A. Scott 
J. Seitz & Co. 
Janette E. Smith 
St. Andrew's Episcopal Church 
Nancy R. Steinman 
Jean E. Suddaby 
Linda Thayer 

Weston and Karen Thorn 
Thomas and Elinor Tibbatts 
Tracy Tibbatts  
William Tynan 
H. Ray Underwood, Jr 
Maureen and Glenn Van Moffaert 

Washington Food Market 
Barbara and Joe Went 
Robert P. Wessely 
Edwin and Marjorie Whitehead 
Janet M. Wildman 
Philip Wildman 

Maria and Adam Williams 
Robert and Sally Woodroofe 
Roberta Satow Wool 
Charles and Collette Wynn 
Christopher Yelding and  
    Daniel Bresnihan 
Jean and Art Zbinden 

HELPERS  (up to $99) 
Anonymous (12) 
Michael and Nancy Ackerman 
Donna and Michael Alex 
Laurie J. Allen 
Phyllis J. Allen 
Dorothy Anderson 
William and Elaine Anderson 
Sheila M. Anson 
Denise and Peter Arturi 
Joline Audet and Gary Fletcher 
Mark R. Averill 
Barbara Baird 
Kathryn S. Balentine 
Abdo Ballester 
Marjorie C. Barker 
Greta Basile 
Vincent and Dawn Belanger 
Edward and Rebecca Bent 
Lisa and Avi Berg 
Randolph Bernard 
Marian Borger 
John Boyer 
Susan Branson 
Julia and Peter Brennan 
Pat Calhoun 
Don and Holly Camp 
Sandra E. Canning 
Janice C. Carlson 
David and Karen Carnicke 
Julia Casey 
Alexandra Chalif 
Jean Chapin 
Charcoal Chef Restaurant 
Madeline Cheney 
Victoria M. Cherniske 
Melissa Cohn and John Paris 
Kimberly and Wayne Collins 
Rex and Rena Collum 
Nelly and Michael Condon 
Mary Gloria Conforth 
Dick Connor 
Margaret Cook 
Robert and Patricia Corvello 
Owen R. Curtin 
Christina Curtis 
Ann P. Dahl 
Roger Lee Danford 
Richard and Lori Deanne 
Steven and Diane Decker 
Donald and Clarinda Deitz 
David and Alice Demeo 
Frances and Salvatore DeSimone 
Thomas Dillon 

Robert Doyle, Sr. 
Mr. and Mrs. Leslie P. Ernhout, Jr. 
Edward and Carol Fedor 
Mr. and Mrs. John J. Finnegan, Jr. 
Emily E. FitzHugh 
Deborah Forese 
Vincent Forese 
Brendan Foulois and Julie Loughran 
Marit Fowler 
Anke G. Franklin 
Joseph and Julie Fredlund 
William Freer 
Ron and Libby Gerst 
Dr. and Mrs. Richard Getnick 
Arlene and Jon Glantz 
Cathy and Steve Goos 
Ferris G. Gorra, DVM 
Peter Greifer 
Christopher Griffith  
    and Debra Radosevich 
Edward Griffiths 
Margaret Grimes 
John and Sara Jane Gsell 
Frank and Virginia Habbas 
Robert and Judith Hammer 
Diana Hardee 
Paul and Janice Harkness 
Ivy and Ted Harrington 
Thomas and Eileen Hearn 
Richard M. Heffernon 
Jim and Robin Hirschfield 
Matthew and Amy Hoeniger 
Gregory and Mary Hoffman 
Tom Hollinger and Kathy Coe 
Patricia and Jerry Hornak 
Jennifer Humphreys 
Rick and Kitty Hunt 
Nancy Hussey 
Andrew and Corinne Johnson 
Brunhilde K. Johnson 
Doug and Rosalie Johnson 
Heidi A. Johnson 
John Johnson 
Phyllis Berman Johnson 
Wayne and Lorraine Johnson 
George Kahl 
Joan Kaplan 
Jillian P. Kauff 
Mary Jo and  
    Herbert J. Keating III, M.D. 
Dan and Rika Keck 
Patricia P. Kersten 
Calvin and Hiroko Kiiffner 

Kathleen P. King 
Thomas Kovacs and Maureen Doyle 
Ray and Suzanne Kozak 
Juliette and Herve Laplanche 
Harold and Judy M Larson 
Stephen and Nancy Lasar 
N.M. Lauriat 
Elizabeth Leary 
Virginia M. Lee 
Christopher and Robin Linen 
Leslie and John Lintner 
Diane M. Locke 
Bonnell and Rosemarie Lombardi 
Anne and Seth Low 
Susan E. Loyd 
Mary A. Lundberg 
Eileen P Maloney 
Robert and Mallie Mandel 
Joseph P. Martin 
Sari Max-Fiss 
Jim McDonough and Carrie Rowe 
Mr. and Mrs. W. Douglas McHan, Jr. 
Kate Medina 
Roberta B. Connolly and 
    Arthur M. Miller 
Eve Miller 
Owen and Jane Moore 
Kathleen and Robert Morlock 
Dianne Sullivan Morris 
George and Catherine Murdock 
Beatrice Murgio 
Carolyn and Matt Muszala 
Franklin H. Nichols III  
    and Terri Tibbatts 
Robert and Margarette O'Brien 
Oliver Rubbish Removal LLC 
Carol and Larry O'Toole 
Sandy and Bob Papsin 
Deborah Parker and Jan Foster 
Marilyn Pascarella 
Kenneth Paul and Sevara Jeleva 
Nicholas Pavlik 
Harvey and Karen Peet 
Mike and Heather Perrault 
Florence Turner Pickett 
Lewis and Lois Pinney 
Mildred M. Pond 
Galen C. Quist 
Scott and Jennifer Redstone 
Robert Nicholas Construction, LLC 
Edward and Elizabeth Ryan 
Whitney and Frances Ryan 
. 

Debra Schilkowski 
Paul and Jane Sedor 
Loni and Ray Sherman 
Reverend Paul and Carol Sinnott 
John and Maryann Skrapits 
Henrietta Small and Peter Armstrong 
Chris and Marlene Smith 
Georgene and Doug Smith 
Ronald and Janet Smith 
Mr. and Mrs. R.W. Snook 
Salvatore and Karyn Sorce 
Sharon Sternheim 
Mr. and Mrs. Harold J. Stoeffler, Jr. 
George and Joan Streib 
Rex Swain 
Deborah H. Swigart 
Betty Synnestvedt 
Barbara and Peter Talbot 
Moe and Barbara Tanguay 
Mike and Joan Temple 
Tim Tierney and Chris Peschel 
Peter B. Titchener 
Karen E. Trowbridge 
Bruce M. Tuchman, M.D. 
Susan and Richard Ulin 
Suzanne and Robert Ullram 
Virginia Varley 
Davyne Verstandig 
Debra Volante 
Susan and Stephen Wadelton 
Mrs. George W. Walberg, Sr. 
Doris Waldron 
Washington Pizza House, LLC 
Washington Senior Center Fund 
Robert and Mary Weber 
Lawrence and Michele Wescott 
Daniel Whalen and Cynthia Oneglia 
Zemma and Ed White 
Dolly Whitney 
Linda and Michel Williams 
Pauline M. Williams 
Robert and Diane Williams 
Susan Wilton 
Robert Winkler 
John and Ann Winter 
Paul Woronick and John Colepaugh 
Harry and Darby Wright 
Helen and Peter Yorzinski 
Janet I. Young 
Robert and Janet Young 
Helen and Richard Zampiello 
Sheryl Zeligson and Adam Goodman 

IN HONOR OF 
All of the Volunteer Emergency Responders 
Anthony Bedini 
Bill and Posy Benedict 

Jorge Criollo 
Robert DeCourcy 
Deb Forese 

Bob Futh 
Heidi Johnson 
Jim, Jimmy, and Dan Philip 

Anne Martin 
Virginia S. Risley 
Adam Woodruff 

IN MEMORY OF 
Anne Adams 
Bob Borger 
Elmer Calhoun 
Deborah Carlson 
John Dwyer 
Donald S. Etherington 
Harry Kranner Fiss 
George Fowler 

John M. Friedman 
Julie Goodyear 
Wallace Gray 
Bob Hinckley 
Nancy B. Houldin 
John Hubbard 
Dennis Hussey 
Walter Roy Jennings 

Alice Johnson 
Peter Kauff 
John S. Krajnak, Jr. 
Peter Locke 
Donald and Robert Lundberg 
John A. Marsh 
Alan Moutran 
Matthew Murgio 

Henry B. Pennell, III 
Joan Peterson 
Rodger Reid 
Jack Rosenthal 
Susanna Schultz 
Jared Synnestvedt 
Robert A. Waldron 
Edward Zumpf 

We have made every effort to ensure the accuracy of this donor list for contributions made between April 1, 2017 and March 31, 2018. 
We apologize for any errors. Please let us know about them by emailing info@washingtonambula nce.org. 


